Agenda Item Number

Memo

To: Village Board
Fr: Tracy Flucke, Administrator

Re: Presentation and Approval of the Initial Survey of Historical Sites in the Village of Allouez

Date: August 1,2013

The document was emailed to you a couple of weeks ago for your review. A hard copy of the
document will not be presented at the meeting due to the size of the document.

The document will be presented electronically to the board at the meeting. Joe DeRose from the State
Historical Society and Bob Short from Legacy Architecture, the consulting firm, will be at the meeting to
present the document and answer any questions.

The Village Board is asked to approve the Initial Survey of Historical Sites.



